Harald von Boehmer
1942 - 2018



Dear friends and colleagues,

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of our beloved husband and father

Harald von Boehmer
30.11.1942 - 24.6.2018

He touched many lives, both as a scientist and as a person — many of you were inspired by his intelligence and
quest for the truth, some were caught off guard by his directness. As one of his colleagues put it: I have so
many happy memories of him giving me such a hard time at every opportunity (it was always a joy!) - he was
so much fun in a challenging way, such a great scientist, with such a great mind".

To honor his memory we cordially invite you to join us in celebrating his life on September 8th, 2018 in Seefeld
in Tirol, Austria. We invite those of you who knew Harald well to contribute to the celebration by sharing a
memory during the memorial (an anecdote, pictures, ...). Please let us know by early August if you are able to
join and if you would like to share a story.

To all of you who have reached out, our heartfelt thanks for your kind thoughts. It has touched us deeply to
learn how loved and respected our husband/father was and what an impact he had on many of you.

Warm regards,
Monica, Philip and Nelli, Lisa, Lotta

In lieu of flowers, contributions may be made to the Association for the Advancement of Immunobiology (Verein zur Foerderung der
Immunbiologie e.V.) | IBAN DE72 7015 0000 1003 3734 69 | BIC SSKMDEMM

The associationwas establishedin 2014 by Harald von Boehmer and Ludger Klein and is dedicated to the training of the next generation of
scientistsinimmunology,anendeavor Haraldwasdeeply committedto. Theassociationishostofthe conferenceseries Haraldvon Boehmer
Midwinter Conference - Advances in Immunobiology (midwinterconference.org), with the next conference taking place in January 2019.



